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MEMORANDUM   
 

To:    Amy Lam, Town Clerk   

From:   Katrina Johnson, Administrative Assistant   

Date:   December 27, 2021   

Subject:  Zoning Board of Appeals meeting cancelled:   

       January 03, 2022   

 

 

Please be advised that the regular meeting of the Zoning Board of Appeals (ZBA) 

scheduled for Monday, January 03, 2022, has been cancelled. The ZBA will not meet in 

January.   

 

The ZBA will next meet on Monday, February 07, 2022.   

 

 

 

cc:    ZBA members   

Jason Bowsza, First Selectman   

    P&D staff   
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